
Annex 2 
 
 
 
 
3 November 2022 
 
To: Principals of HKDSE Participating Schools 

Dear Principal, 

Professional development programme for Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education Examination 
(HKDSE) (rescheduled session) 
 
I write to inform you about the rescheduled session of the Briefing Session on 2022 HKDSE Mathematics 
Extended Part Examination. The session originally scheduled for 2 November was cancelled due to school 
suspension under the influence of typhoon as announced by the Education Bureau. Details of the rescheduled 
session have been forwarded to the schools concerned. 
 
I would be grateful if you could bring the attention of your staff concerned to the above arrangements. For 
enquiries, please contact Ms Wing Chiang at 3628 8070. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Choy Siu-kwan 
Head - Assessment Development  
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